
 IN RESPONSE, PLEASE 
 REFER TO:  M101216  
 
 December 21, 2010  
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  R. W. Borchardt  
    Executive Director for Operations 
 
FROM:    Annette Vietti-Cook, Secretary   /RA/ 
 
SUBJECT:   STAFF REQUIREMENTS – BRIEFING ON CONSTRUCTION 

REACTOR OVERSIGHT PROGRAM (cROP), 2:00 P.M., 
THURSDAY, DECEMBER 16, 2010, COMMISSIONERS’ 
CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT NORTH, 
ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO PUBLIC ATTENDANCE) 

 
 
The Commission was briefed by Tom Houghton, Director, Safety Focused Regulation, Nuclear 
Energy Institute; Greg Gibson, Vice President Regulatory Affairs, UniStar Nuclear Energy LLC; 
Charles Pierce, AP1000 Licensing Manager, Southern Nuclear Operating Company; Mark 
McBurnett, Vice President Regulatory Affairs, South Texas Project Nuclear Operating 
Company; and NRC staff on the Construction Reactor Oversight Process.   
 
Commission direction to the staff will be provided in the staff requirements memorandum (SRM) 
issued in response to SECY-10-0140, (Options for Revising the Construction Reactor Oversight 
Process Assessment Program).     
 
 
 
cc: Chairman Jaczko  
 Commissioner Svinicki  
 Commissioner Apostolakis  
 Commissioner Magwood  
 Commissioner Ostendorff  
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 Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ASLBP (via E-Mail) 
 PDR 
 
 


